TOWN OF LINCOLN

Office of the Selectmen
148 Main Street — P.O. Box 25
Lincoln, New Hampshire 03251

O.J. Robinson  Jayne Ludwig  Tamra Ham

Phone: (603)745-2757 - Fax: (603)745-6743 - Email: TownHall@LincolnNH.org

AGENDA

Lincoln Board of Selectmen Work Session
Monday, October 15, 2018
Lincoln Town Hall, 148 Main Street, Lincoln NH
3:00 PM

The Lincoln Board of Selectmen will be meeting with Perry Plummer,
Director of the Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management

at Lincoln Town Hall, Town Managers’ Office.

TOWN OF LINCOLN, OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN, 148 MAIN STREET/PO BOX 25 — LINCOLN, NH
03251 PHONE: 603.745.2757 FAX: 603.745.6743 E-MAIL: SELECTMEN@LINCOLNNH.ORG



mailto:SELECTMEN@LINCOLNNH.ORG
mailto:TownHall@LincolnNH.org

